On Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 10:24 AM, Rosemary Armitage <rosemary.armitage@parliament.tas.gov.au> wrote:

Thank you for your letter.  I certainly support any measures to assist people from taking up smoking.  I have spoken to many people who wish they had never started smoking and while I accept the difficulties, I also see the benefits of the TFG.
 
I have in the past advised Ivan Dean that I see some problems with the current Bill before us, and he has advised there could be amendments to the Bill to address these.   I certainly support moves to limit the dangers from smoking and would hope this could be Australia wide.   If you need further clarification please don’t hesitate to contact me.
 
With kind regards,
 
	 
 

 
	
Rosemary
ROSEMARY ARMITAGE MLC
Independent Member for Launceston
T: 03 63242001 | F: 03 6324 2008
M: 0419 341178
4th Floor, Henty House | One Civic Square | Launceston  Tas  7250
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